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Letter from the Office of the 
Superintendent 
 

 
October 28, 2022 
 
RE: Cinnabar Valley Elementary Crosswalk 
 
Dear Linda Ali: 
 
Thank you for your letter to the Board of Education dated October 17, 2022. It was 
shared at a meeting held on October 26, 2022. The Board has asked that I respond to you 
directly.  
 
I appreciate the time you had taken to write a letter sharing your concerns for student 
safety in the area around Cinnabar Valley Elementary. We have heard from others that 
traffic has and will continue to be a concern in many growing parts of our district, 
Extension Road area included. Crossing guards are in use in other areas and have proven 
to be successful in creating a safe route for students and families alike. 
 
At our Board meeting held earlier this week, the school trustees had a brief discussion 
about traffic safety as well as active transportation. A motion was passed on this very 
topic and will be discussed at the next Long Range Facilities Plan (LRFP) Committee 
meeting. It is expected that the Committee will provide a recommendation for the Board 
to consider. The next LRFP Committee meeting will be held in the next month with a 
report to the Board following shortly thereafter. 
 
Thank you once again for sharing your concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Scott Saywell 
Superintendent/CEO 

https://youtu.be/VXhsMi3KzZ4?t=342

